

COMPANY

GENERAL OFFICE SCHENECTADY, N. Y.

with the the

1 River Road SCHENECTADY, N. Y.

March 22,1934.

Mr. D. A. Yates, Public Relations Director, American Institute of Electrical Engineers, 33 West 39th street, New York, N. Y.

My dear Mr. Yates: -

We send you enclosed several photographs of the late Dr. Charles Proteus Steinmetz, president of the Institute in 1901-02, also a photograph of his membership certificate, which as you will note, is signed by himself. Just how this came about we cannot explain, but leave it to you to gather any data you can on this peculiar circumstance, perhaps from the archives of the Institute.

We thought that in the anniversary number of the Electric Engineering magazine you might think it worth while (or your editor might) to plan a page layout of Steinmetz photos, with the picture of the certificate, since he was one of your past presidents and was for many years an active member of the Institute, serving on some of its important committees.

There is no need to return any of these photographs.

Yours very truly,

MID WE DIT

J WHammond: JH

NEWS BUREAU.

PS-note that severallythe photos are rose, when lefre pullisles Just